LEOPARD LINL
Ma\f 2007

Principats Message:

Dear Parents and Students-

We are rignt in the thick of testing and things are
wel. Remember o send your students with plenty of rest and ready to do their best. we
apprediate the encouragement from home as it helps fo encourage your chids best:

Despite the rainy weather, we are loking forward to the uptoming frack meets.
Thank \ou 50 much for your patience as we have to confinue to make adustments. We are
gratetul for the fun and exciting opportuntties that are avalable for our students.

Bebw are date veminders for our track meets. Pacents are welcomed to attend and
theer on Larsen students in all the frack and field events. The dates are as follows:  %rd
Grade-Tues, May ot 4th Grade-Tues. May 2nd, 5th Grade-Tues. May 2t bth Grade—Tues,
May (bt

We offer a Blg congratulations to our Champions Challenge winners for their awesome
effort in veadng this past mnth.  We appreciate Spanish Fork City and the great support
given b encourage postive things for all Larsen students. The Grand Prize winners were
loabelle Eddington and Eli hewett. They wil veceie buts, jeans conboy hats and vodeo fickets.
Our other winners were Jessica Swith, aylence Jensen, Ryan Sniman, Elie Jackson, Li
auibert. These students received two tickets o the vudeo. Congratulations students. eep up
al the great veading

Dates to put on the calendar: Registration for the 20208 Schwl Year is on
Mugust 1, 20T Ml students, exen incoming indergarteners who vegistered in the Spring are
evpetted fo vegister. This helps to give accurate numbers before sohml begins.  Sehwl
resumes in the Fall on hugust 22 for ist-bth grades, and hugust 29t for Kindergarteners.
Enpy 4 fun and velaking summer, and students, dnt forget fo READ ML SUMMER!

~Mrs. Thomas



PTh NEWS

Uptoming activities and dates

The et P meeting wil be in the FMLL. We are excited for all of the awesome
things we e planned for the upcoming schml year.

P is always loking for wore wolunteers. We would Ive any and al ideas o help
Larsen be a grest place for our children and teachers fo thrive.  Please contact PTA
President Holy Frasthe (30D 64-909T if you ave inferested in helping,

CTUPENT "SPOT' LIGHTS

0ur Class Goals and Winners for Mpril are listed below

. l AT T i .

Mr. Amonett's Class were the most vesponsible.






